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Faculty Senate Meeting Minutes 

November 1, 2021, 3:30 PM 

Virtual 

 
 

 

The meeting convened at 3:35 PM. 

10_4_21 Faculty Senate Meeting Minutes, (President Graves) 

A motion was made to accept the 10_4_21 Faculty Senate Minutes.  The motion passed with 65 in 
favor, 0 opposed and 1 abstaining.  

Graduate Policy and Affairs Committee (GPAC), (Professor Humberd) 

 
- Proposal to limit graduate students to 12 credits each semester and to make any exceptions “by 

permission only” from the MBA office or the Program Coordinator 
 
A motion was made to accept the Proposal.  The motion passed with 58 in favor, 2 opposed and 
6 abstaining. 
 

- Proposal for a graduate certificate in Leadership and Management 
 
A motion was made to accept the Proposal.  The motion passed with 67 in favor, 0 opposed and 
2 abstaining. 
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- Proposal to revise the Aerospace Minor 
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- Proposal to add a new course as an acceptable alternative in the Mechanical Engineering BSE 
 

Other Business 

 
- For Discussion: Resolution on Academic Freedom, (Jack Schneider, Johanna Tigert) 

 
This resolution will be reviewed and voted on at the December 6, 2021 Faculty Senate meeting. 

 
The meeting adjourned at 4:08 PM.  

 

 




